
WELCOME TO SEASON 2020!
We came, we saw and we conquered, but when we got to the other side of the 2019 summit, what did we spy…another 
challenge, a bigger challenge, a challenge that could not be ignored. And when the question is asked, “are you up for it?” 
The answer is climb and climb again. Never look back, any one from the Hill will tell you, the only way is up.

MAJOR SPONSORS 2020

2020 WEBSITE!
Check out our website:
www.redhillfnc.com.au

OVER THE HILL : Past Players Club. 
We are looking for Past Players to be paid up and 
passionate. Use the membership payment section 

on our website.
Looking for 50 paid up past players in 2020

Many thanks to our major 
sponsors this Season 2020. 

There is always room for 
more!



The News From the Committee

Your Club’s Committee is gearing up for a busy 2020 season both on and off the field.
Our senior coaches Jamie, Lisa  and Shane will concentrate on our teams projections but 
off the field the year looks busier than ever.

The Shire is about to install portable change rooms for our female teams as we go through 
the process of expanding our existing pavilion capacity to meet the demand associated 
with the increased numbers of women’s team’s. 
We are about to
• install new Coaches Boxes for the Main oval 
• lights are about to be installed on the Chip.
We have commissioned the new Green Shed for added viewing comfort of our members.

We re entering into stage 2 of our Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP) which has been 
endorsed by all Reserve users. Our Reconciliation match this year will be against Pines on 
17 May. There will be 2 other Reconciliation matches in the MPNFL this year which is 
great. We are entering into an education Program for all our players which will deal with 
diversity issues generally, not just Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander reconciliation 
matters. We are also planning on decorating all Reserve light towers in local indigenous art 
work.

We have joined the Sports Environment Alliance supporting environmental sustainability
Over the summer we introduced an Academy program sponsored by Penfold Motors and 
aimed at building the skills of under 17 local players and encouraging them to come to Red 
Hill to pursue their senior careers
We are introducing a Club wide Wellbeing Program aimed at proving support in education 
& employment, nutrition & dietary, budgeting & finance, gender & diversity and physical & 
psychological wellbeing. This program will be headed up by former senior team captain 
Mick Dillon.

We have appointed Hamish McLachlan as our men’s #1 Ticket Holder and Club 
ambassador and Tamie Fraser, the grandmother of our senior ruckman Harry Wynn Pope, 
as our #1 Lady Member.

We will be continuing our focus on strong and visible community involvement aimed at 
promoting our Club as a destination of choice for our youth. The involvement of parents, 
friends and supporters is critical in achieving this outcome so get on board!

Graham Sherry 



INTRODUCING OUR

RED HILL FNC 
NUMBER 1 TICKET HOLDERS

IT IS WITH GREAT PLEASURE THAT WE INTRODUCE OUR NUMBER 1 TICKET HOLDERS FOR SEASON 2020

HAMISH McLACHLAN
Since he joined the Seven Network in 
January 2008, he has been a 
host/presenter/reporter at multiple 
events, including being a part of the 
Australian Open Tennis, and host of the 
7 Networks AFL game day. Now a local 
in the Red Hill Community with his 
family.

TAMIE FRASER AO
A proud member of our local community, 
Tamie was awarded her AO in 2004 for 
her service to the community, specifically 
in ‘fostering the recognition and 
preservation of Australian artistic 
achievement, for initiating and promoting 
a range of activities to support people 
with disabilities, and for support of 
charitable, health and service groups.’ 
Her favorite player is Harry Wynn Pope.



Men’s Football News
As we get set to take flight in the top division in 2020, it has been an extremely 
busy pre season within our footy departmen
Senior Coach Jamie Mollo, Senior Assistants Evan Lukas & Adam Hunter and 
Development Coach Andrew Bryan have all returned to their roles in 2020
We also welcome Sean Marchetti, Rick Heyward & Troy Ackerley as our 
reinvigorated Under 19 coaching staff
A particular note of thanks to our coach Jamie Mollo, who’s work ethic is 
unbelievable. The time he has invested in his coaching panel and with this list will 
pay enormous dividends.

A further success was the establishment of our Under 17 Academy. Almost 60 
Under 17 players from our junior partners at Red Hill, Balnarring, Sth Mornington 
& Mt Martha participated in eight sessions with Jamie, Hunts and our Co-
ordinator Sean Marchetti who did an amazing job in getting this magnificent 
initiative off the ground.

Keeping and developing our own talent is key and with just two departures from 
our 2020 senior list (Kyle Beveridge & Ethan Bryan)
Along with securing the full time commitment of James Fletcher & Jonah Siversen
who were both playing VFL last year, this certainly is a bonus for the club.

We also successfully retained all of our Under 19 premiership graduates which is a 
huge boost for our senior group. We expect plenty of senior opportunities for 
players the ilk of Kane Hawkins, Connor Eardley, Simon Allsop, Sam Lee Conway, 
Ben Davys and Liam Reilly when he returns form injury just to name just a few.

On the recruiting front, the signatures of Liam Harris (Edithvale Aspendale) and 
Jimmy Moignard (Peninusla Old Boys) who both have stacked footy CV’s with 
Interleague representation and personal awards and the addition of Mal 
Douglas’s NEFL experience will prove handy throughout the season.

Overall we are attacking 2020 with plenty of confidence with the belief that the 
long term foundations are continually being built for sustained success in the top 
division. The sky is the limit.

SPONSOR A PLAYER IN 2020!
CHECK THE WEBSITE FOR DETAILS



Netball News
After a very promising selection process in November last year, the 
squad of girls who have found a home on the hill are keen and 
excited for the 2020 season ahead. 
We have completed our pre-season beach program with some wet 
fun and have hit the courts recently to ensure we are match ready for 
our first hit out against Dromana.  We have exciting new signings 
across each grade and two new coaches to support Lisa and Georgia 
in ensuring our players have the best chance to improve their game.  
We welcome Kelly Allen, Leah Moncrieff and Tessa Moncrieff to the 
hill as they wish to be a part of our adventure in taking on Div 1. The 
Moncrieff girls have a long history in netball on the Peninsula as 
players and coaches at local and representative level.  Many of the 
girls in our current teams were in junior teams and net-set-go groups 
they coached. 
With new warm up tops, new dress designs, new coaches, new 
players and a desire to win, we say loud and proud "DIV 1-HERE WE 
COME"!

Women's Football News
The Hillies have been back into the full swing of of pre season 
training with 31 women registered and eager to play. Most of the 
familiar players are back, and we have several new experienced 
recruits looking forward to wearing the red and white this season. 
We’re grateful to have had Tyson Lewis appointed to the Assistant 
Coach role and he is an amazing asset to the team and returning 
Coach, Shane Ramsay. 
Another welcome addition to the team has been the acquisition of 
the teams own set of player gps units which are already becoming a 
huge asset. 
With the first of 3 practice matches and a weekend camp, March is 
set to be a busy prelude to the annual season opener on Anzac Day 
weekend against Cerberus. 

SPONSOR A PLAYER IN 2020!
CHECK THE WEBSITE FOR DETAILS



2020 MEMBERSHIP PACKAGES

Club Membership > $70
Club Membership – Home Game Entry

Reciprocal Rights w/ Balnarring Picnic Racing Club
10% discount on all new Elders Insurance policies

Club Apparel 10% Discount
Club Polo (Neg)

Family Membership > $120
Two Club Memberships – Home Game Entry

Reciprocal Rights w/ Balnarring Picnic Racing Club
10% discount on all new Elders Insurance policies

Club Apparel 10% Discount
Club Polo (Neg)

Green Shed Membership > $200
Club Membership

Entry to Home Games
One beer / one steak sandwich or hamburger each home game

Club apparel 10% discount
Reciprocal entry rights to Balnarring Picnic Race meetings

Club Membership (Seniors/Concession) > $60
Club Membership – Home Game Entry

Reciprocal Rights w/ Balnarring Picnic Racing Club
10% discount on all new Elders Insurance policies

Club Apparel 10% Discount
Club Polo (Neg)

Past Players Membership > $70
Admission to all home games including Past Players Home Match

Club Apparel 10% Discount
Invitation to Past players Function at Past Players Home Match

Club Polo (Neg)

Purchase a Membership Package Online  It is easy! 
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